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Greetings from the Jack O’Connor Center! 
As we kick off the new year, we’re excited to share some important updates and upcoming 
events with our community. Your continued support makes all our efforts possible, and we 
can’t wait to celebrate all that we have planned for 2025! 

 
New Scholarship Application Now Open! 
We are thrilled to announce that the Jack O’Connor Center is now accepting applications for 
our annual scholarships. If you are a student passionate about the arts, conservation, or our 
local community, we encourage you to apply. 
The Jack O’Connor Scholarship is designed to support students pursuing higher education 
in fields that align with the mission of our center. Applications are open now and will be 
accepted through April 1st. 
For more details on eligibility and to submit your application, please visit our website or 
contact our office at Scholarship@jack-oconnor.org. Don't miss this incredible opportunity 
to further your education with the support of our community! 

 
Annual Auction – April 26th 
Mark your calendars for one of the most anticipated events of the year! Our Annual Auction 
will be held on Saturday, April 26th, and it promises to be an evening filled with excitement, 
community, and—of course—fantastic items up for bid. 
Proceeds from the auction go directly toward funding scholarships, programs, and the 
continued work of the Jack O’Connor Center. Whether you’re a seasoned bidder or 
attending for the first time, there’s something for everyone. We’ll be featuring a wide array 
of local art, unique experiences, and special items donated by our generous community. 
Tickets will go on sale soon, so be sure to check our website for more details. We look 
forward to celebrating with you and raising funds for a great cause! 

 
Stay Connected 
There’s always something happening here at the Jack O’Connor Center, and we want you to 
be a part of it. Follow us on social media for event updates, behind-the-scenes glimpses, 
and more! 
Thank you again for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing you at the auction 
and celebrating the talents and aspirations of our local students with the new scholarship 
program. 
 


